
CECA: Transport for the North’s Strategic Transport Plan Must Move From Draft To Delivery
 
Civils contractors today welcomed Transport for the North’s ambitious £70 billion blueprint to support transformation 
of the North’s economy and look forward to a clear delivery plan to meet the urgent transport needs of the region.
 
TfN’s Strategic Transport Plan and Investment Programme outlines how a £70 billion investment over thirty years 
would contribute to an additional £100 billion in economic growth and create 850,000 jobs.
 
Commenting, Transport Initiatives Director for the Civil Engineering Contractors Association (CECA) Chris Jackson 
said: “CECA has long been a strong supporter of rebalancing the economy and we welcome this comprehensive 
transport plan to transform the economy of the North - and peoples’ lives - for the better. 
 
“It is vital that there is a system in place to monitor the delivery of projects and to continue promoting the economic 
and social case for infrastructure investment in the region.

“CECA was closely involved in the development of the plan and we strongly commend the strategic approach Transport 
for the North are taking to long-term investment – a policy we hope to see replicated in all parts of the UK.”

“We hope that TfN’s status, as the first statutory Sub-National Transport Body, will enable the plan to become Government 
policy and to be fully funded. Contractors will be keen to see a clear planned programme of work, recognising that 
many schemes in the North are needed now.
 
“Industry and government at all levels must clearly demonstrate both the economic and social case for investment 
in infrastructure to transform the region’s economy. We cannot allow this potential pipe-line of work to become a 
pipe-dream.”
 
< ENDS >

Notes to editors

1.	 The Civil Engineering Contractors Association (CECA) represents over 300 contractors of all sizes, covering approximately 80% of the civil engineering market in 
Great Britain. Our members build infrastructure that provides the basis for economic sustainability and quality of life in communities across the country.

2.	 Transport for the North’s Strategic Transport Plan is available to download at https://transportforthenorth.com/onenorth/.
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